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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

 18th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 1 – Year 6, Author Visit – Thursday 26th September 2024 

 

The author, Zoe Antoniades, is coming to St Finbar’s Catholic Primary School on Thursday 

26th September 2024. 

 

She will be reading from her books ‘Cally & Jimmy’ at a school assembly.  Your child will 

have the opportunity to purchase some of her books and an order form is attached.  All 

books with be dedicated and signed by Zoe on Thursday 26th September.   

 

All order forms and money MUST be returned to school by Friday 20th September, 12 noon. 

 

We continue to foster a love of reading and, although short notice, we thank you for your 

support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 

 

Enc: Order form 
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Name of Child: ___________________________________________________ 

Class: ________________________________ 

I enclose £ ______    Parent/Carer _________________________ 

 


